
 
48 BEDFORD SQUARE 

LONDON WC1B 3DR 
 
Proposal: REPLACEMENT OF NON-ORIGINAL FANLIGHT OVER FRONT DOOR 
Application for planning permission: 2017/1449/P 
 
The Bloomsbury Association supports this application. 
 
We should add that the door and doorcase to 40 Bedford Square referred to by Dan Cruickshank in the Design & 
Access Statement is recently rebuilt, which is why it is in such good condition. It does include a much restored 
original lead fanlight. See application 2011/3271/P. 
 
Is there no back-to-back application for listed building consent? 
 
Stephen Heath 
On behalf of the Bloomsbury Association 

 


